
CCA Official Document. . . 10/26/2006 2:51 PM 2:51 PM 

To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Bob Freeman 
Katherine Fleming; 'Natalie-Smith@fpl.com'; Marguerite Lockard 
RE: FPL modifies July 12, 2006 request -- audit 06-040-4-1 

Bob, I am printing this for the docket file. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Bob Freeman 
Sent: Thursday, October 26,2006 2:40 PM 
To: Katherine Fleming; 'Natalie-Smith@fpl.com'; Marguerite Lockard; Kay Flynn 
Subject: RE: FPL modifies July 12, 2006 request -- audit 06-040-4-1 

Docket 0600 02-EG 
Modification of request for confidential classification for certain material in staff audit numbered 06-040-4-1 
"FPL Energy conservation Cost Recovery Clause Audit for the Year Ended December 31,2005" 

Based on this Email from FPL (Smith), I will reflect in the staff recommendation that the utility reduces its 
request for confidentiality for audit No. 06-040-4-1, documents 06113-06 and 05832-06, concerning staff 
audit working paper 44-3/1-1 to lines 26-27 and 32 only. 

Thanks to all of you for help in this matter. 

I request that this correspondence be placed in the docket file. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Katherine Fleming 
Sent: Thursday, October 26,2006 2:01 PM 
To: Bob Freeman 
Subject: F W :  ECCR Audit Request for CC 

FYI - Is this all we need from them? Do they need to provide a letter or can we just move forward with the 
recommendation? Let me know. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Natalie-Smith@fpl.com [mailto:Natalie-Smith@fpl.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 26,2006 1:45 PM 
To: Katherine Fleming 
Subject: ECCR Audit Request for CC 

Katherine, 

I spoke with our folks in Miami and we will not claim confidential classification of the salary info. at issue -- 
Section A of WP 44-3 1-1. 

Please let me know if we need to do anything further. 2 


